
17 August 2022 

Public Notice 

Under the provisions of the Code of Virginia, the following notice is hereby 
given: 

Date:   22 August 2022 

Time:   0900 to 1530 

Location:   Virginia Military Institute  

The VMI Superintendent will host an orientation session for new Board of Visitors members on 
Monday, 22 August 2022 beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the Virginia Military Institute in Lexington, 
Virginia.  The full Board of Visitors will not be in attendance.  The meeting will be held in the  
Smith Hall Board Room.   

The orientation will include a VMI operational overview, staff and legal briefs for new member 
awareness and onboarding, followed by an optional tour of the VMI Post.  No Board actions 
will be taken, and a public comment session is not included on the schedule.  The agenda for 
this meeting can be found at: https://www.vmi.edu/about/governance/board-of-visitors/
upcoming-meetings/.  If you have any questions, please contact LTC Kevin Ryan at (540) 
464-7132, or by email at ryanka@vmi.edu.    
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